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UNITED STATES 
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 

WASHING TON 

May 12, 1948 

Mr. David E. Lilienthal, Chairman 
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C. 

My dear M r .  Lilienthal: 

At the Commission;s request, I submit herewith a report 
of progress in the activities of the U.S. Atomic Energy Com- 
mission during the first quarter of the calendar year 1948. 

Respectfully submitted , 

Carroll L. Wilson 
General Manager 


